PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF UGANDA

TO THE UNITED NATIONS, GENEVA

GVA-UN/TECH/48

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uganda to the United Nations
Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva, presents its
compliments to the chief of Special Procedures Branch of the Office United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to refer
to the latter’s letter dated 19 July 2018, transmitting the Joint
Communication from the Special Procedures concerning the matter of Ms.
Betty Nambooze, a Member of Parliament of Uganda.

The Permanent Mission of Uganda wishes to acknowledge receipt of the said
letter, and inform that it has been transmitted to its final destination.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uganda to the United Nations
Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to Special Procedures Branch of the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its
highest consideration.

GEVEVA: 10 August, 2018.

Chief, Special Procedures Branch
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
GENEVA
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